
 

 
 

Route 71 Trinity buses on long-term detour 
  
Effective Sunday, June 2, 2024, and continuing until further notice, Route 71 Trinity buses traveling eastbound 
will begin operating a long-term detour to serve the Kelly Miller Smith Towers. There will be no service to the 
Towers when traveling westbound. 
 
Buses will detour as follows: 
 
Eastbound: Buses will detour on Cliff Drive at Clarksville Pike to the Kelly Miller Smith Towers and will resume 
the regular route on Buena Vista Pike at Cliff Drive. Westbound: Regular service. 
 
For more information, please call Customer Care at 615-862-5950 weekdays from 6:30 a.m. to 8 p.m., 
Saturdays from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., and Sundays from 10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.; visit 
https://www.wegotransit.com/ride/alerts/; or refer to the Transit App on your mobile device.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADA Coordinator: 615-862-5950 

https://www.wegotransit.com/ride/alerts/

